
7-2-19 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order this second day of 

July, 2019 at 9:00 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Rachel Spear, and Kristin Volson 

were present. 

 

Minutes of  the 6-10-19 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Old Business:  Benches for the park were discussed and decided upon.  The estimated cost is $2,500.  Spear 

motioned to approve, Gahner 2
nd

.  AIF 

 

A back-to-school movie night will be held on Tuesday, August 13
th
 at the city park.  The event will start at 8:30 

pm with concessions sold.  Wonderpark will be the movie shown. 

 

New Business: 

A parcel of land, east of the current ball diamond is up for sale.  The park board inquired to buy it to build a 

second diamond.  Unfortunately, the area available is not large enough. 

 

Dugout benches need to be stained.  Hoke motioned to approve, Volson 2
nd

. AIF 

 

A missing bolt on the new equipment needs replacing.  Gahners will take care of it. 

 

The next fundraising project will be for an addition to the ball diamond concessions stand.  An estimate from 

Herringer Lumber will be acquired and then grants can be submitted. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Monday, August 5
th
, 2019 at 9:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 9:55 pm. 


